
From: Adrian Powell
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; customercare@pse.com
Subject: DOCKET UE-170033 PSE notice of requested changes to PSE rates and public hearings
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 9:19:33 AM

  Current rate change for residential electric service is inaccurate (9.3229 for 1st 600 kwh and
 11.2051 for over 600 kwh)..  I am currently paying 0.100413 for 1st 600 kwh and 0.119235
 for over 600 kwh.  Two phone calls and one e-mail finally got a response from PSE which is
 the monthly rate currently being charged is correct.  I have little confidence in the
 PSE response as they publish both monthly statement and the proposed change attachment.  
 When will the Utilities Commission and /or PSE publish the correct rate information

Adrian Powell
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